

LAMBETH PALACE

Miss Fiona Millican

Anglican Communion Liaison Officer for the Archbishop of Canterbury

22 December 2009

Ref: FM/P06/10/76326

The Rt Revd Donald F Harvey Bishop/Moderator Anglican Network in Canada Box 1013 Burlington, Ontario CANADA L7R 4L8

Dear Bishop

The Archbishop of Canterbury has asked me to thank you for your letter of 17 November 2009 in which you passed on greetings from the Second Synod of the Anglican Network in Canada (ANiC), which met from 11 to 13 November 2009 in St Catherine's, Ontario.

Archbishop Rowan deeply appreciates the greetings you sent from the Synod, and indeed your own personal greetings and best wishes to him.

With best wishes for Christmas and the New Year,

Gurs soncèrely Jeone Mellecan